
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: I am emailing to inform you that I am I am certainly against the proposed Bill put forward by the Cairns MP

 Mr Rob Pyne. I am praying for much wisdom for the Parliamentry Committee to see the huge impact this if
 introduced will have on the lives of unb...

Date: Tuesday, 28 June 2016 10:29:05 AM

Respectfully submitted,
Mrs Judith Baker.
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